Regional Water Quality Control Board Jeff Young, Chair 895 Aerovista Place, Ste. 101 San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Dear Mr. Young,

I urge you to drop all threats of fines against Los Osos immediately. 30% of the people of Los Osos cannot afford the projected sewer bill as it is let alone additional costs incurred with fines by your office.

Important decisions to be made lie ahead of you. In this process I urge you to remember that your purpose is to serve the people and to protect the water resources. Please work with the community to solve the issues at hand.

Sincerely,

cc: Lisa Schicker, President LOCSD

STATE OF CALIFORNIA CENTRAL COAST WATER BOARD

Received

anv 8 2005

895 Aerovista Place, Ste. 101 San Luis Obispo, CA 93401-7906